
Show Your Pirate Pride!    
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
The Pirate Tag was approved in the spring of 2010 and is still available 

from your local tax collector’s office!  YOU DO NOT HAVE TO BE A 
RESIDENT OF PEARL OR EVEN RANKIN COUNTY TO PURCHASE A PIRATE 
TAG! 
 

The cost of the tag is $33.50 in addition to the normal price of your car 
tag and is due at renewal every year if you wish to keep your Pirate Tag.  
Simply visit your local tax collector’s office, pay the specialty tag fee, and 
you will be notified when your tag is in. 

 
This is an easy way to support the programs of the Pearl Educational 

Foundation for Excellence.  PEFFE receives $26.00 of each Pirate Tag!  
PEFFE sponsors Grants to Teachers, Enrichment from Experts Grants, 
scholarships, and many other programs that enhance the education of 
our students and our community.  So, show your Pirate Pride with a 
Pirate Tag! 

 


